
WHITMORE 
HIGH SCHOOL 
OPEN EVENING

A 21st Century School 
A 21st Century Vision

Whitmore High School is
delighted to invite parents

and students for a
presentation and tour. The
school is proud to offer the

highest standards of
education and wellbeing for

all.

Intake 
September 2024

Resilience
Responsibility
Hard Work
Respect

Thursday 5th October
4:30pm and 5:30pm 

Whitmore High School
Port Road West

Barry
CF62 8ZJ

Tel: 01446 411 411

www.whitmorehigh.org
@whitmorehigh

Please attend one of the time slots or contact the school for further information


